
Brisbane 

Park   

Infant School 
 

 

Our value of the 

month is  

Milk is available free to all U5s 
and children entitled to free 
school meals. Milk can also be 
ordered and paid for using Cool 
Milk.  Website: 
www.coolmilk.com/parents 

Newsletter 

Welcome 

back to 

school! 

We would like to welcome our new 

children in Reception, we hope they 

enjoy their school life here at  

Brisbane Park 

Welcome back to our Year 1s and 

Year 2s, let’s hope everyone is ready 

to work and play!! 

Our sponsored Scooter 

event is taking place on  

Friday 29th September 

We hope you will support your 

child by sponsoring them.  

They have to scooter 10 laps of our playground. 

All the money raised goes towards school trips. 

Early Breakfast Club and After School Care 
are available every day, Friday till 4pm.  
Please book the Friday before the week  

commencing as we need to organise staffing.   
These clubs are for working parents only. Thank you. 

PE DAYS  
Remember to wear your PE 
kit on the day of PE, with 
your hoodie or school  
jumper, joggers, leggings 
or shorts if warm and a  
t-shirt.  Hoodies with the 
school logo can be bought 
from Identity. Please re-
move any jewellery. 

 Mon Tues  Wed Thurs Fri 

Rec PE    PE 

Y1 PE    PE 

Y2 PE    PE 

OUR NEW SCHOOL DAY 
HOURS ARE  

8.50am TILL 3.20PM 

Our  

website: 

If you want to 

keep up to date 

with everything 

going on in 

school 

Visit our website and you can subscribe to 

our calendar which will send you alerts of 

events for your child. 

Log onto our website 

www.brisbanepark.cumbria.sch.uk 

Go to the calendar click on subscribe to our 

calendar and choose which year group your 

child is in. You will always know what is 

going on in school! 

Please make sure lunches are 

ordered by 8am Monday  

morning, Parentpay will not let 

you order after this time, also 

order for the week or order for 

the half term it makes it easier 

for you and us. 

 

New 
term 
starts  

 

Wednesday 6th September 

We break up for half term on  
Friday 20th October for a week 

School re-opens Monday 30th October 

Our class names and teachers 

Reception -  

Snowy Owls - Mrs Edwards 

Boobook Owls- Mrs Corlett 

Year 1 - Elf Owls - Miss Cairns 

Year 1/2 - Eagle Owls- Mrs Mackenzie 

Year 2 -Tawny Owls - M\rs Muldoon 


